
 

 

 
 

 
January 3, 2016 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

 

To Scott Coriell: 

Pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A. 315-320, I hereby 

request copies of documents related to Russian malware at Burlington 

Electric Department. In particular, I am looking for all communication 

received or sent by (or on behalf of) Gov. Peter Shumlin regarding the 

malware as well as any correspondence discussing possible hacks or 

interference into other city or state utilities. 

I make this request on behalf of Seven Days newspaper. 

If you believe that we not entitled to some of these records, please let me 

know within three business days, as required by Vt. Stat. Ann. tit. 1,§ 

318(a)(2), and inform us of the specific exemption that you believe 

applies to each record or portion of a record being withheld. If an 

otherwise public record has a portion that is exempt from disclosure, we 

request that you block out the exempt portion and release a copy of the 

rest of the record together with a notation identifying the specific 

exemption that you believe applies to the portion withheld.  

If some or all of our request is denied, please notify us of the title and 

name of the person responsible for the denial, and please inform us of the 

appeal procedures available to us, including the name of the person to 

whom appeal may be made. 

If there is anything I can do to help or expedite the request, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at (802) 565-1824. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Katie Jickling 

Staff Writer, Seven Days 

 

 
 


